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Ottawa, 14th September 1933

Sir,-

With further reference to the correspondence re¬

lating to proposed exchange of lands in Big River Indian

reserve No.118 for certain lands in Tp.57,R.7, N.3.M.,

I have to advise you that the information contained in

your letter of the 8th July last was submitted to the

Indians of the band,and the Agent reporta that they are not

willing to give a surrender at the present time for the

exchange as proposed.

Your obedient servant,

A.F. Mark Juny

(A.F.Mackenzie)

Secretary

L.C.Patereon Esq.,

Director of Lands,

Department of Natural Resmirces,

Regina, Saak.
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